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Leo: Friends, we're going to take a
minute from my search for an apprentice
to address some very pressing issues.

 

Leo: A few of you out there seem to have
a problem with this whole contest. I
admit it, I have a problem with it too.

 
Leo: You say that it just a chance for me
to take out my aggressions on the rivals,
geeks and nerds who may usurp my power
base here at TechTV.

Leo: I agree. I honestly feel the same
way. It is wrong. Wrong to take anything
out on these poor people. It is wrong of
the producers of this show to put this
stuff on the air. In fact, as a geek
myself, I know that being a geek, a nerd
and a snert has never been en vogue.

Leo: I know how hard it is and I care. I
also know that there are people who claim
to be nerds and go public with their
"status", but they're getting regular
sex, which negates their status. Nerds
don't get the girls. Period. These people
get on your nerves, and mine too, mine
too ... bastards! Oh, sorry folks.
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Leo: I, as a geek and a dweebie at heart,
also know the frustration my people feel
at the persecution presented by the
"beautiful people" behind shows like
this.

 
Leo: I also know that inside every nerd
is a beautiful boy or girl who longs,
nay, dreams, of being "popular," "cool"
or part of the "in crowd."

 

Leo: Well in my America, those dreams can
come true. Yes, I've established camps.
Camps far outside the malls and social
gatherings of the "normal" world. Camps
where there's no pressure to fit in since
we're all the same. Camps where you can
learn to "be popular" and "get the girl
of your dreams." Yes, at the Laporte
Brand TM Geek Camp you'll learn all of
this AND how to fit into normal everyday
society! For $500 down and $500 a week
after that you too can make it happen!

 

Leo: Parents, don't you dream of a bright
future for your kids? Nerds, don't you
want to fit in? Aren't you tired of
fighting meaningless online battles and
clogging up message boards across the
internet? Don't you just want to be
"cool?" Well, you can. The geeks, nerds
and dweebies are special to me, not just
special, they're all my friends. Don't
you want to be my friend? Well you can
be, just give up your hate, and put
yourself in one of my camps today! Visit
Leoville.com for more information!

 

Leo: We now return you to our regularly
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scheduled nerd-beatings, geek-bashings
and dweebie firings, already in progress
...

 

 

Bill Gates: Who dat? Who dere?
Paul Allen: Why is he quoting the Rob
Schneider character from that Adam
Sandler movie, 'The Waterboy?'
Medic: Must be the meds, sir, he'll be
fine in a moment.
Paul Allen: Mr. Gates? Mr. Gates? Can you
hear me?
Bill Gates: Yes, yes, my boy, a sight for
sore eyes! Where am I? Why am I not dead?
Why does everyone here look like my math
club yearbook photo?

 

Paul Allen: Sir, we're starting our
revolution from a camp.
Bill Gates: A camp? What are you babbling
on about, Allen?
Paul Allen: The Leo Laporte Geek Camp
#8675309.
Bill Gates: Jenny? Wait, isn't the
enemy's home base the first place he'd
look for us?
Paul Allen: No sir.
Bill Gates: What?

 

Paul Allen: It's a camp for geeks, sir,
he'd never be caught dead here! Even MORE Fun in the Past!
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